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ASX Announcement Office 

 

 

 

 

 

Announcement to the Market 

 

Form 484 – Cancellation of  Shares  
 

Further to the announcement made 1 August 2018 pertaining to clarification on issued 

capital, Form 484 is hereby released for better understanding. 

  

 

 

 

 

Yours truly, 

 

Densen Liu 

CEO / Chairman 

ChongHerr Investments Limited 
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